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18 August 2023 

 

 

Frank de Cata 

fyi-request-23817-13aa4ebd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-13342 

 

Dear Frank 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 13 August 2023 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

What has been the cost of contracting scaffolding for the Beaumont Bridge on SH8? 

 

A total of $652,100 has been spent on scaffolding at this location from November 2010 to 31 July 

2023. These costs include monthly inspections, certification (including health and safety) and all 

scaffold and scaffold – ‘plywood deck’ maintenance. 

 

How many companies have been involved in the contract for scaffolding the Beaumont Bridge? 

 

Two local scaffolding companies submitted prices to install scaffold in August 2009. The lowest price 

was accepted. 

 

For how many years has there been scaffolding on the Beaumont Bridge? 

 

Scaffolding has been in place since 11 November 2010. 

 

In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Michael Tannock, Senior 

Network Manager – Coastal Otago, by email to michael.tannock@nzta.govt.nz 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Peter Brown 

National Manager, Maintenance and Operations 


